Important Information about Veteran’s Day Concert with SHS
The Sarasota High School Veteran’s Day Concert on November 10th is quickly approaching and I wanted to outline the schedule for that evening. The performance takes place at the Sarasota High School Auditorium. Students need to be dropped off at the auditorium no later than 5:45pm. The performance begins at 7:00pm and should be done around 8:00pm. Please come support our school and your student. If you cannot make it to the concert, please be on time to pick them up. Students will wear their informal uniform to this concert (Jeans, Chorus Shirt, and Black Closed Toe Shoes). 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call/email me with your concerns. I am eager to partner up with Sarasota High School to celebrate and recognize our Veteran’s. Please invite friends and family. This is a free event! Thank you!
Sincerely,
Mrs. Goldberg
931-359-5824 ext. 60946
Emma.goldberg@sarasotacountyschools.net
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